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AGENDA FOR A COMMITTEE MEETING OF DRIFFIELD SILVER BAND TO BE HELD AT THE  

VILLAGE HALL, NAFFERTON ON FRIDAY 21ST FEBRUARY 2020, 6PM  
 1. APOLOGIES 

2. MINUTES OF LAST MEETING  

3         MATTERS ARISING 

4.  TREASURER'S REPORT 

5.  SECRETARY'S REPORT 

6.  DBS/CRB REPORT 

7.  BAND MATTERS     

8.  ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

9.   DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

 

MINUTES OF A COMMITTEE MEETING OF DRIFFIELD SILVER BAND HELD ON  

FRIDAY 24TH JANUARY  2019 AT THE VILLAGE HALL, NAFFERTON 
 

Apologies  . 

Members Present   S Miller, M Clark, H Gledhill, L Gledhill, M Buckton, M Miller. 

Minutes of Last Meeting  
Minutes of the last meeting were approved, having been proposed by S Miller, and seconded 

by L Gledhill. 

Matters Arising 

Subs-  The matter be would be formally discussed at the AGM.  There had been 

plenty of offers for carolling/fund raising, but members will need to attend fee 

generating concerts if we are to avoid charging subs. 

Accommodation-  5 ‘New’ filing cabinets were now available at the Nafferton 

Village Hall in the upstairs storage area. These would be gradually filled from stores 

elsewhere. 

Treasurer's Report.     

Current a/c  £8468.36 

Reserve a/c  £3962.49 

Sub-Total  £12430.85 

   

C.Stead a/c   £2671.13 

Total  £15101.98 

PayPal  £41.60 
 

• Monies paid out:  ERYC(DBS) £20, Bell Hotel £50, WH Smith(Printer Ink) 

£55.48(Colour & Black), Key cutting £8.97(3 Keys), Amazon - Suit holders £167.88, 

Hangers £32.99, M Naylor (Bradford Band Jackets) £400, S Miller(Filing Cabinets) 

£100, Christmas gifts £43.50, Oct/Nov Room Hire £200(Bell Hotel). 

• Monies paid in: Bridlington Lions £250, Cherry Burton Carolling £16.50, Next 

(Hull) £175.45, Tesco(Hornsea) £331.32, Christmas Concert £361.57 . 

NB First lot of suit holders £179.13, Bow Ties £36.40 – paid in December, but were returned 

early January and have been refunded.  
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Secretary's Report 
Hornsea- bookings from Hornsea are not accepted this early. Still no decision, but 

dates will be fixed soon. 

British Legion- This event would not be part of the Bob Dales Memorial Concert. 

CRB/DBS-  Two applications are currently in the pipeline.    

VE Day Sunday 10th May- In addition to the booking from Sancton there was a 

request from our Town Council.  Since the Driffield Booking was for the morning, 

and the Sancton for the evening, it was decided that both would be accepted. 

Camping and Caravanning Club-  The booking for 2021 would be accepted, and 

the fee held at £380 if at all possible. 

Kidderminster Male Voice Choir-  It was decided to seek further details for this 

booking as it would fall during August. Secretary to report back. 

Joan Gledhill Memorial Concert- Saturday 23 May at the Rix Pavilion, Driffield 

Showground.  It was decided to invite former players, either to attend or to play. 

 

Band Matters   

Workshop- a workshop would be held at the Village Hall Nafferton on 6th June 

hosted by Geneva. There would be a charge of £5 which would be credited to the C 

Stead fund. The event would be first advertised on Facebook, then more generally. It 

would be open to all Brass and Percussion players. 

AGM- It was noted that the AGM would open at 7pm. To be followed by rehearsal. 

Bob Dales Concert- As this would not be shared with the British Legion, a separate 

date would need to be found. 

Music Stands-  This was an ongoing problem, and would need to be sorted after the 

AGM. 

Uniform-  There are still 4 jackets left which need to be allocated to players, then all 

the jackets would need to be cleaned. 

Storage- The storage at Nafferton Village Hall is still in the process of being 

organised. 

 

Any other Business   

 

Property Officer- It was noted that this post needs to be re-introduced at the AGM. 

   

Date of Next Meeting 

The next meeting would be at the Village Hall, Nafferton, Friday 21st February 2020 at 

6pm. 


